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Dear Paris Central Families,  
      
  Thank you all for your tremendous support throughout our first 
few bumpy weeks of the school year.  Despite all the changes, I am 
pleased to say that we have transitioned smoothy back to our home 
building.   
 

Mrs. Sakissian and Mrs. Sloss hosted the Terry Fox Run on 
September 27th.  It is a great cause and the students thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves.  A heartfelt thank you to all the families who 
contributed so generously.  Thanks to Mrs. Sloss, Mr. Muller, Ms. 
Deruytter and Mr. Hunter for organizing and coaching our Primary 
and Junior intramural soccer teams.  We are extremely grateful to our 
staff who support and coach our students in extra curricular activities.  
As always, a big thank you to Mrs. Nicholas for keeping everything in 
order and running smoothly at Paris Central. 
  

Besides the monthly School Newsletter, please be sure to 
review your child’s classroom newsletters to find specific information 
about classroom programs and events.  We are looking forward to a 
busy, engaging and educational experience through the coming 
months.   
   
  Happy Thanksgiving wishes to all of you.  Hope you enjoy 
some quality time with your family and friends. 
 
       
      Kind Regards, 
      Latha Reuben 
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PA Day   Oct 8 

Board Holiday  Oct 11 

Orange & Black Day Oct 27 

Dress-Up Day   Oct 29 

Parent Council News 
 

Congratulations to  

Mrs. Cheryl Balog who is the 

new Chair of the Committee! 

  

Come and join our Parent 

Council Committee. All 

parents/guardians are invited 

to attend our monthly Virtual 

Parent Council Meeting.  

 

Our next meeting date:  

Tuesday, November 2nd 

 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Call or email the school to join 

our monthly meetings. 

Hope to see you on Teams! 
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Our 17th Annual TERRY FOX Run 

This year, at Paris Central our students participated in our 17th annual 
Terry Fox run on Tuesday, September 28th and set a new record-
breaking donation to the Terry Fox Foundation of $3,842. Our run 
looked a little bit different this year as we could not run/walk as a big 
group but the student’s excitement and enthusiasm was amazing! A 
heartfelt thank you for your generosity and support for this great cause. 
Over the past 17 years our school community has given $21,026.03 to 
the foundation. Once again, we thank you for supporting the students 
in working together to help keep Terry’s dream alive! 

 

 

 

PUMA SPIRIT DAYS  

 

On Friday, October 27th, Paris Central School will show their team spirit by wearing 

ORANGE AND BLACK!!  On October 29th, we can wear our costumes.  NO PROPS TO BE 

BROUGHT OR WORN TO SCHOOL PLEASE.  You can bring your favourite snacks from home 

to enjoy at school.  There will be no food shared or distributed to students.  Two great days 

of fun and to show your school spirit! Go Pumas!!  

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is 
licensed under CC BY-NC-ND 

GUIDELINES FOR EATING AT SCHOOL DURING COVID-19 
  
While at school, rules must be followed during nutrition breaks to ensure a healthy and safe break for 
all students.  Please discuss the following guidelines with your child/children.  
  
1. Classes will eat lunch in their own classrooms. 
2. Students will use the washroom and wash their hands before eating. 
3. All students will be polite, courteous and respectful of adults, students and property. 
4. Students are encouraged to bring enough food for 2 nutrition breaks. 
5. Students will bring and use personal water bottles. Please do not send glass containers. 
6. Water fountains will be closed, but bottle-filling stations will be available. 
7. Sharing of food or beverages is not permitted.   
8. Students will remain seated in their designated spots and may talk quietly. 
9. When they are given a signal, they must pack up their lunch, clean up their area appropriately and 

sanitize their hands, before they exit under the supervision of the teacher on duty. 
10. Students will wear their mask while they line up to exit the building. 

http://www.kwizgiver.com/2011_04_01_archive.html
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND FORMS FOR YOU 
  
There are number of items that require your attention. Pease find the envelope with these forms in 
your child’s school bag.  Some items need to be returned to school as soon as possible to the 
classroom teacher.  Other items can be kept for reference. 
  
Items to be returned as soon as possible: 
  
Elementary Student Verification Form (For all students–please make any changes in blue pen, check 
off the Permission/Acknowledgement on the back page, sign and date at the bottom) 
Acceptable Use of Information Technology (grades 4-8) 
Annual Declaration of Student Accident Insurance (All students) 
Walking Trip Consent (All students) 
Bus student options (Bus Students) 
  
Items to read and keep for reference: 
  
School Accident Insurance 
Collection and use of Personal Information (regarding Elementary Student Verification Form 
Items coming to you soon: 
Anaphylaxis Information for Families  
Emergency and Inclement Weather Dismissal Procedure 
School Council Information 
  
Items to be emailed directly to the company: 
  
Insure my Kids (Optional Purchase or Apply Online) 
 
Items found on the school website: 
 
School Handbook 
Code of Conduct 
 
 

Paris Central Public School 
7 Broadway Street East 

Paris, Ontario 

519.442.4163 

granderie.ca/schools/pariscentral/ 

https://granderie.ca/application/files/6115/2216/3269/SO27_Acceptable_Use_Information_Technology.pdf

